Streethouse School Newsletter

21st January 2019



Weekly Message

We have had another busy week at Streethouse, lots of children have been earning their dojo points by being 'Safe, Respectful and Responsible' at school.

Please could I remind you that due to the cold weather, children should always have their coats to keep them warm during break/lunch time.

If we experience adverse weather conditions resulting in the school being closed you can check this information on our new website www.streethouseprimary.co.uk, Facebook page, wakefield.gov.uk. Also listen for announcements on Ridings FM. Thank you!

Mrs Wright Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners			
Class	'Golden Child'		
Foundation Mrs Leach	Mohammad		
	Charlie		
Year 1/2 Mrs Richardson	Luna		
	Tyla		
Year 3/4 Miss Aveyard	Charlie D		
	Jack		
Year 5/6 Mr Finch	Hannah		
	Jayden		

This weeks' Lunch Time 'Star'	
Laura	

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Tuesday 12 th	Gorilla Class Trip to York	
February	Castle Museum	
Thursday 14 th	Valentine's Disco –	
February	Details TBC	
Mon 18 th –	School closed for half	
Friday 22 nd Feb	term	
Thursday 7 th	World book Day – Dress	
March	up as your favourite	
	character	
Friday 15 th	Red Nose Day	
March		
Thursday 4 th	Easter Craft Afternoon	
April		
Friday 5 th April	School closes for the	
	Easter holidays	
Tuesday 23 rd	School reopens for the	
April	Summer Term	
Month of May	Year 2 SATs Tests	
W/C Monday	Year 6 SATs Tests	
13 th May		
W/C 10 th June	Y1 Phonics Tests	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Foundation	95	2 nd		
Year 1/2	91	3rd		
Year 3/4	83	4 th		
Year 5/6	95.4] st		
Raffle winner	Pheobe			

NURSERY In Otter Class this week we have been experimenting. First we had our story "The Three Little Pigs", then we made a house of straw, a house of twigs and a house of lego then borrowed bricks. We Hickman's hairdryer and pretended it was the wolf. The house of straw blew away. The house of twigs blew away. The house of lego bricks didn't move. We found out that the house of bricks was the strongest. All the children said their homes we built of bricks and won't blow away.

YEAR 1/2

This week Elephants have made bread in our very own Pudding Lane bakery! We had a visit from the NSPCC and talked about people who can keep us safe. In maths Year 2 have used the column addition method and Year 1 have been doubling numbers with the help of their fish. Please look out for the weekly spellings and handwriting that will be inside your child's book bag.

Nursery Made Animal Masks!



RECEPTION

This week in Panda Class we have been finding out about Penguins. We have been reading books and learning new facts about Penguins. In our Maths work we have been ordering numbers to twenty. In their independent learning time the children have produced some lovely penguin homes in the construction area and models of penguins in the playdough.

YEAR 3/4 This week Snow Leopard class have been learning from the book The Great Kapok tree. The story is set in the Amazon rainforest and tells the story of the importance of the rainforest to the animals and humans that live there. We have also been studying the location of the different tropical rainforests around the world. Next Monday we will be starting our topic based art project to create a Rainforest Diorama so can all children please bring a cardboard box of some kind from home. It can be a shoe box or cereal box or another cardboard box of a similar size.

YEAR 5/6

There has been lots of great work completed in Gorilla's class this week. We have been looking at the differences between the gangs of greasers and socs in our books, and looking at how characters can be easily swayed by 'peer pressure'. In maths, we have been working on inverse operations and number problems. We have looked at Andy Warhol as part of our Leisure and Entertainment in the 20th century, and produced some fantastic independent pieces (look out for a display soon). Also, we were the attendance winners! Keep it up Gorillas!

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs D. Leach and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs N Wright and Mrs D Richardson. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.